
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
 

 

 DATED: 8th April, 2024  
 

CIRCULAR  
 

The practice of printing and rolling out hard copies of the cause lists by the 

Rolling Branch of the Registry has been discontinued w.e.f. 1st May, 2024. 

The cause lists published w.e.f. 1st May, 2024 will be transmitted electronically 

on the dedicated eMail Ids of the Chief Justice of India and Judges and Principal 

Private Secretary to the Chief Justice of India/A.R.-cum-P.S. to the Judge(s), 

Secretary General, Registrars (Judicial) and concerned officers/branches in the 

Registry. 

Similarly, such cause lists shall be continued to be transmitted electronically on 

the registered eMail Ids of the Supreme Court Bar Association, Supreme Court 

Advocates on-record Association, Women Advocates’ Association, Advocates’ 

Library, concerned advocates on-record, who may form part of the cause lists, Central 

Agency, accredited correspondents or any other stakeholder, who may be considered 

eligible by the undersigned, as per the existing practice. 

 

                                                                                                           -sd- 

(Atul M. Kurhekar) 

Secretary General 
 

 Copy to:- 

  

1. The Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association with five spare copies of the 

Circular with a request that this may be displayed on the Notice Board of the 

Bar Association for the information of the Members of the Bar. 

  

2. The Secretary, Advocates-on-Record Association with five spare copies of the 

Circular with a request that this may be displayed on the Notice Board of the 

Association for the information of the Members of the Association. 

 

3. All the Notice Boards outside the Courts. 

 

4. All concerned. 


